
 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION-BASED BIDS 

FOR 

CITY SCHOOLS OF DECATUR 
WINNONA PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – RE-ROOFING 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
04/22/2019 

 

This Addendum modifies the Advertisement for Request for Qualification-Based Bids – City Schools of 
Decatur Winnona Park Elementary School – Re-Roofing.  Unless specifically modified by this Addendum, 
the previously issued documents remain unchanged and in the event of a conflict between this 
Addendum and previously issued documents, this Addendum shall prevail. 
 
1.  Questions and Answers: 
 

After reviewing the "RFQB #19-008 - City Schools of Decatur Re-Roofing – Winnona Park Elementary 

School" document; I was wondering if you will be setting up a site visit for contractors to look at the 

proposed project? 

 

Site Visits may be conducted on the following times:  
◼ Wednesday 24th 09:00 am and  
◼ Friday 27th 09:00 am.  
 
Sergio Perez, Director of Facilities & Maintenance, will be available to meet with anyone who 
wishes to do so on these times.  Report to the Main Office at the times listed above.   

2. Clarifications: 

None at this Time 

 
END OF ADDENDUM #1 


